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HealtHiE Nevada Helps Hospitals Comply 
with COP e-notify rules 

 
 s a condition of participation (CoP), the 21st Century Cures Act requires Medicare  

and Medicaid-participating hospitals that utilize electronic medical records to send 
electronic hospital and emergency department notifications (alerts) to post-acute care 
providers of discharged hospital patients, beginning May 1, 2021. Non-compliance may 
result in termination of payments. 
 
Partnering with HealtHIE Nevada will help ensure compliance with these new CMS requirements. 
Our alert system exceeds the minimum requirements of the CMS CoP by directly notifying your 
patients’ post-acute providers of admissions, discharges, and transfers from your hospital. 
HealtHIE Nevada also notifies post-acute providers of any additional clinical information that may 
be needed to improve clinical, financial, and satisfaction outcomes of care. 
 
NOTIFY	
 ADVANTAGES	
 FOR	
 HOSPITALS	
 
• Included as part of your subscription to HealtHIE Nevada 
• Single alert delivery connection 
• No-cost alerts sent to community providers (using direct secure email (DSM)) 
• Provider registration process management 
• Report enhancements for providers who supply patient lists to HealtHIE Nevada 
• Reduces burden on medical records staff as providers receive discharge summaries and 

other supplemental information through the HIE 
• Monthly CoP compliance reports 

 

 
 

Companies who are new to the industry may propose tools that support admission, discharge, and 
transfer notifications that meet the “reasonable” requirements of the CoP regulations. However, 
these organizations do not have the 10-year legacy HealtHIE Nevada has as being Nevada’s sole 
health information exchange. Learn more about the State-based relationships we have developed 
over the years and our network of community providers here https://healthienevada.org/participants. 
 
If you are a current hospital participant with HealtHIE Nevada, there are no new interfaces for you 
to implement as a result of new legislation. If you have 
questions about future impacts, please contact us.  
 
If your hospital does not currently participate with HealtHIE 
Nevada, and you are interested in becoming a participant please email 
hiesupport@healthienevada.org 
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